
Wednesday 12th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in respecting

the need for social distancing whilst waiting for your child, as well as wearing a mask when

talking to a member of school staff. This is very much appreciated.

We ask that all members of our school community continue to act in harmony in accordance

with the government guidelines which remain as follows:

Coronavirus restrictions remain in place across the country. In England:

● Only socialise indoors with people you live with or who are in your support bubble

● Up to 6 people or 2 households can meet outside

● Work from home if you can and minimise travel

● If you have symptoms get a test and stay at home

We are aware that guidelines are changing from 17th May, but our rigorous school risk

assessment remains in place for the safety of our children, staff and whole school

community. This will be reviewed in light of the new guidance on the 17th May, but rest

assured that the safety and wellbeing of all children, staff, parents and carers remains

paramount.

Thank you very much for working with us in this regard.

Stay safe and take care.

Kind regards,

Mrs A Pratt
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